
From: diane szoller  

Sent: Monday, October 26, 2015 1:48 PM 
To: Mercier, Betty; mike.bloxam@suntaptechnologies.com 

Subject: ACE agenda Nov item 1-3 

 

HI Betty 
I have gone through the 232 pages of comments by Planning staff on public comments to the 
draft London Plan to retrieve ACE's remarks/feedback. I have spoken to Heather today and she 
will take some additional feedback from ACE but they are winding up the process now and staff 
discussions will be starting soon as to the integration of changes. 
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